
  

 

 
 
 
 

Friday 23rd June 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 

 
I would like to invite you to our Project Tea Party on the field outside Music on Wednesday 5th July commencing 

at 2.10pm.  
 
Please park on the Hard Play Area and make your way to the school field, using the steps at the back. 

 
The children have been working hard on their Local Area  project and have also been exploring Alice in 

Wonderland  in English. This tea party is an opportunity for them to share and celebrate their work with you.  
 
The year group will be sharing a picnic tea and we will be contacting you at the start of next week to request 
specific items for the boys to enjoy. You are also welcome to bring a picnic to enjoy, and we would also 
recommend bringing something to sit on.  
 
You are welcome to take your son home at the end of this tea party. We will supervise any boys who need to stay 

in school until the end of the day. 
 
If you can attend, please complete this form by Monday 26th June to help us organise the logistics. 
 

Kind regards 
 
Olivia Turner 

Head of Junior Years 
oturner@morehouseschool.co.uk  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=2uswjlFrrEmJhijmj0JRvunoZwmSLGtAsx6mWsQRt1BUNDdaTUk2UFhVSlc2WlBPT0dFSEkyOUZKVC4u
mailto:oturner@morehouseschool.co.uk

